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Lecture 12  The muscular system IV

Muscles Acting on the Arm,Forearm and Wrist. 

Outcomes: 

1.Name and locate the muscles that act on the elbow, wrist, and hand; and Relate the 
actions of these muscles to the joint movements;  

2.Identify the muscles from model or diagram 

The forearm flexors include the biceps brachii, brachialis, and brachioradialis. The 
extensors are the triceps brachii and anconeus. The pronators are the pronator teres 
and the pronator quadratus. The supinator is the only one that turns the forearm 
anteriorly. 
The extrinsic muscles of the hands originate along the forearm and insert into the 
hand in order to facilitate crude movements of the wrists, hands, and fingers. The 
superficial anterior compartment of the forearm produces flexion. These muscles are 
the flexor carpi radialis, palmaris longus, flexor carpi ulnaris, and the flexor 
digitorum superficialis. The deep anterior compartment produces flexion as well. 
These are the flexor pollicis longus and the flexor digitorum profundus. The rest of 
the compartments produce extension. The extensor carpi radialis longus, extensor 
carpi radialis brevis, extensor digitorum, extensor digiti minimi, and extensor carpi 
ulnaris are the muscles found in the superficial posterior compartment. The deep 
posterior compartment includes the abductor longus, extensor pollicis brevis, 
extensor pollicis longus, and the extensor indicis. 
Finally, the intrinsic muscles of the hands allow our fingers to make precise 
movements, such as typing and writing. They both originate and insert within the 
hand. The thenar muscles, which are located on the lateral part of the palm, are the 
abductor pollicis brevis, opponens pollicis, flexor pollicis brevis, and adductor 
pollicis. The hypothenar muscles, which are located on the medial part of the palm, 
are the abductor digiti minimi, flexor digiti minimi brevis, and opponens digiti 



minimi. The intermediate muscles, located in the middle of the palm, are the 
lumbricals, palmar interossei, and dorsal interossei.. 

Review questions 
1.Identity the muscles of from model or diagram: flexor carpi radialis, palmaris 
longus 
2. List the general muscle groups of the shoulders and upper limbs as well as their 
subgroups 
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